
NOVEMBER  2018 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

1 (Day 1) 
 

 
 
 

Parent Teacher  

Interviews 
 

 

2  
**PA Day** 
(no school) 

 

Parent Teacher  

Interview Day  

5 (Day 2)  
 
 

Pizza Day ($2) 
 

Did you remember to 
turn your clocks back  

(November 4th)? 

6 (Day 3) 
 
 

 
 

Photo  
Re-Take Day 

7 (Day 4) 
 

 
 

8 (Day 5) 
 

 
 
 

 
MacMillan’s  

Fundraiser Starts 

9 (Day 1) 
 
 
 
 

Popcorn ($2) 
 

Remembrance 
Day  

(November 11th) 

12 (Day 2) 
 

 

 

Pizza Day ($2) 

 
 

13 (Day 3)   
 
 

 

 

14 (Day 4) 
 
 
 

 

World Diabetes Day 
(wear blue today) 

15 (Day 5) 
 

 

Lockdown Drill 
 

School Council 
Meeting 

3:00 p.m. 
School Library 

16 (Day 1) 
 
 
 

 
 

Popcorn ($2) 
 
 

19 (Day 2)  
 

 

 
 

Pizza Day ($2) 

 

20 (Day 3) 21 (Day 4) 
 
 

 
 

 

22 (Day 5) 
 

 

 
 

MacMillan’s Orders 

Are Due 

23 (Day 1) 
 

 
 

Popcorn ($2) 
 

Pita Pit 
Orders Due! 

 

26 (Day 2) 
 
 

 
 
 

Pizza Day ($2) 

27 (Day 3) 
 
 

 

28 (Day 4) 29 (Day 5) 30 (Day 1) 
 

Jersey / Sport Day 
 

Pita Day 
 

Popcorn Day 
 

Student of the 

Month Assembly 
10:45 a.m. 

Don’t Forget! 
Attendance...please help us out by calling the school if your child is absent or late.  You can call at ANY TIME with this information (name, class, and reason).  
This will ensure that the absence is recorded properly.  Please try to call  before 8:30 a.m. on the day of the absence at (905) 561-0814.  Thank you to the many 
parents who have been calling in on a regular basis when their child is absent from school.  Your call is very much appreciated.  As you can appreciate, the office 
at Sir Isaac Brock can be a very busy place.  We are trying hard to limit classroom interruptions during instructional time.  As a result, we encourage parents to 
make use of the student agendas for reminders to students and to notify teachers of any changes.   
 
 How Parents Can Help: 

 If you have information that needs to be given to your child’s teacher, it would be very helpful if you could write a note in the agenda; 

 If you are running late, please phone ahead.  This ensures that we are aware of your child’s whereabouts and will not make unnecessary 
calls to worry parents; and 

 Please have child care arrangements made well in advance and ensure your child(ren) know(s) who is picking him / her up.  The office phones can be busy 
at the end of the day and we cannot ensure that your child(ren) will be notified. 

Book Fair (October 29th to November 2nd) 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:World_Diabetes_Day_logo.svg

